
TOWN OF ORANGETOWN
SPECIAL TOWN BOARD MEETING

BUDGET HEARINGS
SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 10, 2016

This Special Town Board Meeting was opened at 8:00 a.m.  Supervisor Stewart presided
and Charlotte Madigan, Town Clerk, called the roll.  Present were:

Councilman Denis Troy
Councilman Thomas Diviny
Councilman Paul Valentine
Councilman Gerald Bottari

Also present: Charlotte Madigan, Town Clerk
James Dean, Superintendent of Highways
Jeff Bencik, Finance Director
Janice Ganley, Supervisor of Fiscal Services
Aric Gorton, Superintendent of Parks and Recreation
Joesph Moran, Commissioner of DEME

Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag of the United States of America was led by the Town Board.

2017 Budget Proposal Presentations were made by the Superintendent of Highways, Town Clerk,
Information Technologies, Supervisor of Fiscal Services, and the Museum.

RESOLUTION NO. 420 BUDGET PRESENTATIONS BY
DEPARTMENT HEADS FOR 2017

Councilman Diviny offered the following resolution, which was seconded by Supervisor Stewart
and was unanimously adopted:

RESOLVED, at 8:00 a.m. the Town Board entered this Special Town Board meeting for the
purpose of reviewing the 2017 Budget Presentations by Department Heads.

Ayes: Councilman Diviny, Supervisor Stewart
Councilpersons Troy, Valentine, Bottari

Noes: None
***

RESOLUTION NO. 421 ADJOURNED

Supervisor Stewart offered the following resolution, which was seconded by Councilman
Troy and was unanimously adopted:

RESOLVED, at 12:00 p.m. the Town Board adjourned.

Ayes: Supervisor Stewart, Councilperson Troy
Councilpersons Diviny, Troy, Bottari

Noes: None

_________________________________
Charlotte Madigan, Town Clerk


